
The Section on Internet and Computer Law is pleased to announce, in collaboration with the Law and 
Technology Workshop, a Call for Papers from which four presenters will be selected for the section’s special 
session to be held during the AALS 2024 Annual Meeting in Washington, DC. To apply and for more details on 
the submission process, please visit the Workshop Submissions Form. Submissions are due by July 21, 2023. 

Any inquiries should be submitted to: Blake Reid at Colorado Law, blake.reid@colorado.edu.  

 


